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18th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
SPORTS DAY – THURSDAY 8th JUNE 2023 – 1.45pm 
 
Sports day will take place on Thursday 8th June 2022, commencing on the school field at 
1.45pm. 
 
The children will be organised in teams and they will take part in a rotation of multi-skill activities. 
There will also be the finals of the flat running races, the heats for which will already have taken 
place at other times in school; unfortunately, we are unable to invite parents into school to watch 
the heats.  
 
Please ensure that your child arrives to school that day in full PE kit (black shorts and white t-
shirt) and trainers. Assuming we are going to be fortunate with a hot sunny day, please supply 
your child with a water bottle and sunhat and apply any sun cream required on the morning 
before school. The children will be provided with an additional drink during the activities.  
 
Parents are warmly invited to spectate. Due to the nature of the event, moving around the activity 
course provides the best view and enables you to positively encourage the children.  Children will 
move round in their “Fab Family groups”. Siblings are in the same fab family so please ask your 
child which family they are in; they should all know!  To help you find your child/ren’s first event, 
see the list below: - 
 

Fab Family Event 

Cherry Time out drink station 

Willow Relay 

Sycamore Speed Jump 

Rowan Sack Race 

Oak Hockey 

Maple Beanbag Throw 

Elm Javelin 

 
We hope as many parents and relatives as possible will be able to attend what we hope and trust 
will be an enjoyable afternoon event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs J Elcock 
Headteacher 
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